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Regional Advisory No.    CB2   , s.  2025
September i, 2025

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 25, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,

but only for the information of DepEd NIR officials and persormel/staff.

cAunLI,IAI\rs vocATloN CAMPAIGN

Attached  is  the  letter  from  the  Order  of  the  Ministers  of the  Infirm
(Camillians),   dated   September  04,   2025,   seeking  permission   to   conduct
vocation campaign activities to Grade  10 and  12 male students of both pubfic
and private schools in the Negros Island Region.

Participants from the public schools shall be subject to the no disruption-
of-class  polity  stipulated  in  DepEd  Order  No.  9,  s.  2005  titled  Instituting
Measures   to   Increase   Engaged  Time-On-Task   and   Ensuring   Compliance
Therewith.

The School Division Superintendents are given the discretion to act on
this matter.

F`or  questions  and  clarifications,  interested  parties  may  contact  the
fonowing at canvocph@gmail. com :

Rev. Fr. Carl C. Maslp, MI
Vocation Director

Ministers of the Infirm (Camillians) - Philippine Province
+639975826733

Address: Batinguel, Dumaguete City, 6200
Telephone Mos:
Emall Address:  nir@deped.gov.ph
Website: https ://depedn i r. n et



OFFICE OF THE VOCATION  MINISTFIY
St. Camillus Provincialate Compound
0    18 Ni(.anor Reyt.i  Street,  Loyola Heights,

I 108 Quezon City', Phihppines
`  09298047787   EE i`am'ocph@grmil.com

September 4, 2025

DFi RArmL a. LivTico, EdD, cEso I]i
Regional Director
DepEdINegros Island Region
BBatinguel,Dumaguetecfty

Dear Dr. Uytico,

Greetings Of peace and love from the Lord!

I  humbly request your permission to allow one Of our priests or seminarians from the
Camillfans (Order Of Ministers Of the Infirm) to visit your district schools. We hope to
speak with male Grades 10 and 12 students about joining our mission Of serving the
ppcor and sick as priests or relisious. If possible, we would like to conduct this Vocation
Ccampaign on any of the days from November 10-14, 2025. Your support would mean
so much to us.

I would appreciate it very much if we could hear from your good office regarding our
request. If there is any concern regarding this matter, please don't hesitate to contact
me on my mobile 0997€826-733, or by email at camvocDh@amail.com.

TThank you for your kindness.  May St. Camillus de LelHs,  patron saint of the sick and
healthcare workers, and our founder, bless you and those you care for.

Ministers of the Infirm (Camillians) -Philippine Province


